
LANGLANDS GOLF CLUB 

Message from the Captain 

Welcome to you all. It was a great honour for me 
to be selected as your Captain for 2016, and I 
hope you are looking forward to the golfing year 
ahead as much as I am. 

The weather in early March has been kind to us 
so far, and we have been able to play all          

Saturday competitions as scheduled. The booking process for medal 
competitions has changed, full details can be found in this newsletter 
or online. 

The management committee made the decision this year not to       
publish a membership book in order to reduce costs to the club—all      
information that would have previously been included in this booklet 
can now be found on the club website, with all competition dates also 
being posted on the club noticeboard. Please take the time to have a 
look at this information. 

You will have seen a lot of drainage work being undertaken on the 
course. As our winters seemed to get wetter every year this type of 
work is essential to keep the course playable throughout the year.  

All golfers can play their part in keeping the course in good condition 
by replacing divots (using the sand provided on every tee box if       
required), repairing pitchmarks on greens, raking bunkers and     
placing all litter in the bins provided. This helps the course to always 
be in the best possible condition for everyone to enjoy.   

Saturday 2nd April sees the return of the Jackpot Joker. Along with all 
social events that we organise throughout the year, the Joker adds 
some much needed funds in order to maintain the running of the Club. 
We hope as many members as possible will take part. Joker draws 
take place every Saturday at 5.00pm, with the current Jackpot   
standing at £1000.  

Our fixture lists are now published, and the dates for our Open      
Competitions are listed in this newsletter. We will be working hard to      
ensure these events are successful and your support will be very 
much appreciated. Entry forms for our matchplay competitions will be 
available soon. 

Good luck for the season ahead,  I hope to see you all in the clubhouse 
and on the course soon. 

Stan Rodgers, Club Captain 

     

Langlands Golf  Club  March/April 2016 

This season’s Open            

Competition dates have 

now been confirmed: 

Gents Open Saturday 4th 

June 

Ladies Greensome Open                                  

Wednesday 6th July 

Gents Senior Open     

Thursday 11th August 2016 

Entry forms are available 

from the clubhouse, or can 

be downloaded from the 

club website.  

Pick up a copy of the updated Rules 

of Golf from the Clubhouse. 



Jackpot Joker 

The Jackpot Joker  
returns on Saturday 
2nd April, with more 
chances to win the 
£1000 jackpot. 

Enter as many times 
as you want each 
week (£1 per entry), if 
your name is drawn 
you get to pick a card 
from the board. Every 
card carries a cash 
prize: 

Number card—£10 

Face card (Jack, 

Queen or King) - £15 

Joker—£1000! 

All profits go toward 
the running of the club, 
so your support is very 
much appreciated. 

Ladies AGM & Prizegiving 

The Ladies section held their AGM, prizegiving and selection meeting on 
Thursday 3rd March. A list of all ladies 2015 winners are available on the 
club website. 
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Archie and Greg enjoy a wee dance on 

Saturday Medal       
Booking Times 

Please note that medal booking 

sheets for club medals that are 

not Book Your Own Time will be 

available from 5pm on the Friday 

evening two weeks prior to the 

medal date. 

Any member wishing to put their 

name on the booking sheet will 

be able to do so for themselves 

and TWO other members     

maximum. This will be closely 

monitored by the Match         

Committee. 

These measures have been put 

in place to ensure that the tee 

times allocated to the Club by 

South Lanarkshire Council are 

being used as intended. Failure 

to do this could result in these 

reserved times being removed 

from the Club. 

If you have any questions on this 

matter, then please speak to any 

member of the Match Committee. 


